25 August 2022

The Hon Ms Jen Butler MP
Member for Lyons
Parliament House

Hobart TAS 7000

Via Email: jen.butler@parliament.tas.gov.au

kate.harrison@parliament.tas.gov.au

Dear Ms Butler,

Right to Information Request - 27 July 2022
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| refer to your request pursuant to the Right to Information Act 2009 (“RTI Act”) made to Hydro

Tasmania on 27 July 2022.

I am authorised to make decisions on behalf of Hydro Tasmania in respect of applications for

information under the RTI Act.

1. Your Request

Your request sought the following information:

The total cost to Hydro Tasmania for employees employed under the current Enterprise
Agreement for the financial year 2021-2022.

It will be collectively referred to in the body of this letter as “the Request”.

2. Determination and Reasons for Determination of Request

2.1. | have undertaken a search of the information held by Hydro Tasmania to locate any records
that may be relevant to the Request.

2.2. The total cost to Hydro Tasmania for employees employed under the current Hydro
Tasmania Enterprise Agreement for FY22 is $70,882,448.
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3. Review of Rights

You are entitled under Section 43 of the RTI Act to apply for a review of the decision made under Part
2 of the-determination.

Any request for such a review should be made in writing within twenty (20) working days of receiving
this letter and addressed to:

Mr | Brooksbank

Chief Executive Officer
Hydro Tasmania

4 Elizabeth Street
HOBART TAS 7000

Should you have any further questions on the information provided please contact the undersigned.

This request is now considered closed.

Y% sincerely,
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Denita Gould
Assistant Corporation Secretary & Special Counsel

E: denita.gould@hydro.com.au



